
 
 

Rep. Guy Liebman, R-Oklahoma City, (center) and Sen. President Pro Tempore Brian Bingman, 

R-Sapulpa, (right) present a resolution commemorating the centennial of the Oklahoma 

Department of Transportation to Transportation Secretary Gary Ridley (left) during kickoff 

festivities at the Oklahoma History Center Wednesday, March 16. In honor of the anniversary of 

ODOT’s founding in 1911, the History Center opened “Oklahoma Driven” an exhibit of early 

automobiles. 

 

 



 
 

Oklahoma Transportation Secretary Gary Ridley (center) is joined by James R. Benson, 

chairman of the board of the American Council of Engineering Companies of Oklahoma; Senate 

President Pro Tempore Brian Bingman, R-Sapulpa; Sen. Gary Stanislawski, R-Tulsa; Rep. Guy 

Liebman, R-Oklahoma City; former Gov. David Walters; Dr. Bob L. Blackburn, executive 

director of the Oklahoma Historical Society; and other dignitaries celebrate the opening of 

“Oklahoma Driven” and exhibit of vintage automobiles at the Oklahoma History Center 

commemorating the founding of the Oklahoma Department of Transportation in 1911. 


